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Section G – Officials   
 
Proposed Regulation 
 
G13.1.2. They undertake their duties at their own risk and must go no nearer the course than is 
essential to perform their duties. 
 
G13.1.2.1. It is recommended that Officials and Marshals at a start line do not stand directly in 
front or behind any competing vehicle. 
 
Date of Implementation: Immediate 
 
Reason: Safety – following safety concerns raised by the Timekeeping Advisory Group over 
vehicles unexpectedly moving forwards or backwards from stationary at the start line. It is 
recommended that Officials and Marshals that are performing duties at the start line, such as 
lining cars up into their starting positions, do not stand directly in front or behind the vehicle 
where they could be hit if the vehicle moves unexpectedly. 
 
 
 
 

Committee: Technical Committee - Timekeeping Advisory Group 

Date of Meeting: 25 April 2023 

Closing date for consultation: 26 May 2023 

Email for comments: technicalconsultation@motorsportuk.org  
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